
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Spring Term 

Friday 22nd January 2016 

Dear Parents, 

Again we have to say a few goodbyes as Mrs 

Scott and Miss Kennedy finish their time 

teaching and learning at Brereton and return 

to university to complete their degrees. We 

have loved having them in school and wish 

them every success in their teaching careers.  

Mr Stanway is leaving us too for a short while 

as he has time at university and at a second 

placement school. He will be returning to us in 

the summer term. In the meantime we        

welcome Mrs Freeman to our Year 6 classroom 

on her second placement.  

Key Dates 

Year 3 Class Assembly Friday 5th February at 

3pm. 

PTA AGM Monday 28th January 8pm Bears 

Head 

PTA Valentines Disco Friday 5th February 

Parent Consultations the week beginning 14th 

March 

Sorry the following two dates were incorrect 

on last week’s Newsletter: 

Fairtrade Fortnight 29th February - 4th     

March  

Easter Service Friday 18th March 2pm at St 

Oswald’s Church 

  

School Dinners 

We have had new plates and bowls delivered 

to school to replace the tray system. The  

children have given very positive feedback, 

saying that they prefer the new system.       

Certainly their has been far less spillages as 

the plates are much easier to carry than the 

cumbersome trays.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we are celebrating our Year 6 

pupils. Every day they share their lunch 

times with the children from Reception, 

Year 1 and Year 2. They help them to cut 

up their dinners, chat to them and help 

them throughout their time in the dining 

hall. They show care, consideration and 

kindness to the younger pupils every day 

and today’s celebration is to let them 

know that they are noticed and             

appreciated; thank you, Year 6. 

 


